The Johns Hopkins University

Applied Physics Laboratory

11100 Johns Hopkins Road

Laurel, Maryland 20723-6099

15 July, 1999

Mr. Donald Clark

Language Teaching Center

Krieger Hall 509

The Johns Hopkins University

Baltimore, MD  21218

Dear Mr. Clark:

Thank you very much for your interest and help in our phone conversation this morning about identifying expertise to critique proposals to encode new scripts in ISO/IEC 10646 and the Unicode standards.  As stated on the phone, the goal is to encode all of the characters in the world.  These include both living and dead scripts as well as an extensive set of symbols.  I server on the US L2 technical standards committee for codes and character sets and the Unicode Technical Committee.

Later today, I plan to contact the two organizations that you identified to me.

I am enclosing part of the document that describes the scripts to be encoded.  I included the first page, plus pages 16 to 19, which list the scripts.

If you have any questions or need to contact me later, my phone number is 443-778-6926 and email address is edwin.hart@jhuapl.edu.

Thanks again for your help.

Best regards,

Edwin Hart

